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¢ Christmas
Yard of the Month! Light Winners!

GCTENA is happy to announce the winners
of the 2019 Christmas Light Contest.
Thank you for making the holiday season
a little brighter!

GCTENA Newsletter

Yard of the Month is back!

Begining in March, three to five OF THE MONTH

homes per month will be selected
as Yard of the Month.

In an effor.t to inspire nelghbt?rs, i d 'k First Place
GCTENA is recognizing beautiful facebook.com/GolfCourseTerrace Evelyn Harris 7079 Hogan Drive
and well kept yards with this exciting

program. Second Place

Tim Eihard 2/74 56th Street

Yard of the Month homes will have... Third Place
Christopher Singh 2060 Mangrum Avenue

Honorable Mention

Patricia Beltran 6505 Hogan Drive
Gloria Noperi 2/60 48th Avenue
Mario Martinez 6801 Golf View Drive

* A beautiful yard sign posted in the front of their home

* A photo of their lawn as Yard of the Month placed on the
GCTENA facebook page (optional)

* Neighborhood bragging rights!

— Golf In The City

Golf Administration

915 | Street, 3rd Floor

( Sacramento, CA 95814
S 916.808.5762

Become a Member of GCTENA!

It's an exciting new year for GCTENA!We are a strong voice, representing nearly 5,000 residents. By joining GCTENA you
will lend your voice to others in an effort to hold local government more accountable in regards to our neighborhood. As
residents and property owners, we have an investment in our neighborhood that we want to maintain and increase value.

Want to keep Bing Maloney Golf Course?
Werite the City’s Administrator and let them know!

Bring this form with you to the next meeting or mail completed form and your check to:
GCTENA - Post Office Box 231576 - Sacramento, CA 95823
Membership Dues: $10 Individual | $20 per household per year

Thanks for supporting your Neighborhood Association
Please Print:

Name
Address

Phone

Email

We will not share your contact information with others.

GCTENA | PO Box 231576 | Sacramento, CA 95823 | GCTENA@gmail.com
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Golf Course Terrace Estates Neighborhood Association GolfCourseTerrace.Nextdoor.com

Neighborhood
Vieeting

Thursday Evening @ 7pm
February 20. 2020

Harkness Elementary School
2147 54th Avenue (at Hogan Drive)

On the Agenda:

* Neighborhood concerns, issues & upcoming events
* Info on how we can support Bing Maloney Golf Course
*  QS&A session & remarks Chair

Kelly Pryor
All Neighbors are Welcome!

The GCTENA MISSION

The mission of the Golf CourseTerrace
Estates Neighborhood Association is to
enhance the livability and quality of the
area by establishing and maintaining an
open line of communication between
the neighborhood, government agencies
and other neighborhoods.

Our newsletter is published quarterly
and delivered by volunteers to the 1700
homes within the Golf Course Terrace
Estates Neighborhood bordered by:

NORTH: Executive Airport / 47th Avenue
SOUTH: Florin Road

WEST: Freeport Boulevard

EAST: 24th Street

OFFICERS

Vice Chair
Matt Mendoza

Important 2020 Dates e

* Airport Little League Opening Day | April 4th Secretary

* Ice Cream Social | August 22nd Slotis 4-S e

* GCTENA Scholarship Application Deadline | May 9th

* National Night Out | August 4th

* Secret Santa | December TBA E,::T L::spl.mb."

o li . . argaret Simpson
Jingle & Mingle Holiday Party | December TBA Janmm.raylo"r

+ GCTENA Neighborood Meetings Lo L
Held on the 3rd Thursday of the following months: Mary Rogers

Robert Solecki
February, May, November Dayna Hanson

Member-At-Large
Pearline Horne

Spring Walking Schedule at Harkness

Standing Committees
Join with neighbors as we take a morning walk [ Y
*e

Community Service

around Harkness Elementary School... Fundraising
Neighborhood Ci
Saturdays & Sundays @ 9am in March, April & May ‘O‘. N:E:nc, A‘:,“em:::e/rasdghbomodwmh

Check facebook.com/GolfCourseTerrace for date confirmations

GCTENA | PO Box 231576 | Sacramento, CA 95823 | GCTENA@gmail.com
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Meet Your New GCTENA

Board Officers For 2020

A Special Message From The Chairperson
Kelly Pryor

Greetings neighbors. My name is Kelly Pryor and | am the 2020
GCTENA board chair. | am a homeowner and my family also
rents a2 home in the neighborhood. | have lived in the neighbor-
hood most of my life and have raised kids and grandkids here.

The board has a few goals set for the year and paths underway
to achieve them. One being to spread the word about our
neighbor, the Bing Maloney Golf Course. We plan to do what
we can to assure we keep the golf course as a neighbor. Stay
tuned for more information on that topic.

We are aware of many neighborhood concerns. One of my
biggest pet-peeves is the issue with the illegal fireworks. The
neighborhood association is trying hard to stay informed and
do what we can to get major concerns reported and, when
needed, make a stink with our local government, SPD, code
enforcement, etc. as needed.

One of my personal goals this year is to be a good-neighbor
and, with that, do my part to nurture a friendly neighborhood
feel. It has always been important to me that our kids grow up
feeling safe, feeling seen and feeling vital to the success of our
village. If they live here, they are ours. Are there some aesthetic
improvements that we would like to see? Yes, absolutely, but it
concerns me more if there are young people & families strug-
gling and not feeling a good connection to their neighbors or
to our wonderful neighborhood.

| invite you to join us at our general meetings, held at Harkness
Elementary School, and share your stories, concerns and your
vision for the neighborhood. Let’s see what we can accomplish,
together!

Matthew Mendoza | Vice Chairperson

Matt is a proud 5th generation Sacramentan. He
attended Sacramento City College prior to obtain-
ing his bachelor’s degree at UCLA. He spent a year
traveling the world as a flight attendant in Dubai,
UAE. He left his job as a flight attendant in 2015 to
attend law school at Ohio State where he obtained
his Juris Doctor in the Spring of 2018.

Matt returned to Sacramento in the fall of 2018
and obtained employment with a consulting firm.
He now works as a consultant on the California
High-Speed Rail Project. In 2019, he decided to
follow in his grandparent’s footsteps and purchase
a home in the GCTEN. He is a proud member of
the GCTENA board and looks forward to working
with his fellow neighbors to make GCTEN a safe
and community-oriented neighborhood.
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GCTENA RENEWALS

Richard Koch
Leah Hiroshima
Michael Alejo
William Earl Davis Sr.
Robert & Carolyn Heckley
Fumiko Oshita
Radford & Rafaela Williamns
James Payton
Ir.‘{nne Kataoka

ary Ro,
Ed & Gloria Lapp
Kelly Prgor
Robert Solecki
Gloria Abernethy
Ernie Lehr
Lucy Lehr
Susan Kellum
DinaTorres
Barbara Shaw
Emma McCree
June & Arnie Athey
Dennis Ivy
Dayne Hanson
Margaret Hanson
Caroline Rudoloph
Matthew Mendonza
Roberta Mendonza
Herman Mendonza
Margaret Simpson
Fannie Griffin
Marie &Willard Hart
Tim Mendonsa
Toni & Richard Bobo

Become a
Reading Partner!

You can make a difference in the
life of a child in just one hour a week.

Reading Partners connects passionate volunteers with students who
struggle with reading by helping them build strong literacy skills, gain
confidence and discover a passion for reading. You can be a mentor,
a leader and a friend to students in need.

* No formal teaching experience is required
* Commit just one hour a week

Reading Centers are open Monday - Thursday
at local schools across Sacramento.

For more information, please contact:
volunteerSAC@ReadingPartners.org

Important Contact Info

Tammy Holley | Treasurer

Tammy is a graduate of Auburn University and a
retired Director of Marketing. She is now living
her passion - working with dogs at her doggie day
care. She moved to Golf Course Terrace Estates
in 2015.

She’s been on the GCTENA Board for two years
and has served as Secretary. Tammy’s reason for
serving on the board is to help bring our commu-
nity closer together and help protect the beauty,
safety and overall wellness of our neighborhood.

Wed like to thank Gloria Lapp for her many years of
service as Treasurer. As a founding member of GCTENA,
she will remain on the GCTENA Board.

Ed Brady

Barbara Conerly

David Schumacher
se Serrato

ack Ehlers

Joseph & Mary Brown

Lydia Craft

Barbara Davis

Barbara Sotcan

Glora Jones

Susan & Gene Lock

Maureen& Jim Finch

91 1 for emergencies when IMMEDIATE Police, Fire or Paramedic
assistance is necessary to protect life and/or property.

31 1 for city service requests
916.264.547 | for non-emergency police matters.
SIGN UP for emergency alerts at Sacramento-Alert.org

INTERACT with neighbors at Nextdoor.com R CCTR A TS

May Yang

Jill Johnson
Danny Robinson
Elizabeth Hove
William Hove

Lolnathn Pryor
arshall Pryor

VISIT www.CityofSacramento.org for City services, Council
information and to sign up for email alerts

Gloria Abernathy | Secretary

Gloria Abernathy has been on the GCTENA Board
for many years. She served as Chairperson and
is now excited to serve as Secretary. She looks
forward to making 2020 a great year for the Golf
Course Terrace Estates neighborhood.

GCTENA | PO Box 231576 | Sacramento, CA 95823 | GCTENA@gmail.com

Miesha Richardson
Markus Dupard
Deborah Bail

Sharon Mitchell
Tammy Mackey
Laurie & Rick Tuessell
Colleen Kashiwagi
Lindsay FreedmanE
Elvira Fernandez

Like Us On FACEBOOK

Like GCTENA's facebook page to get the
latest neighborhood news, events and
information!

facebook.com/GolfCourseTerrace
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